Christmas events - update



Dear Parents and Guardians

SELECTION BOXES FROM SANTA

Even though Santa cannot visit us this year to deliver selection boxes, he has asked some special helpers in school/nursery to carry out this important task for him next week!

If you would like your child to receive a selection box, please send in £1.50 in an envelope clearly labelled with their name and class and we will make sure they get a visit next week!

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAYS



Just a reminder that children can come to school wearing a Christmas / festive jumper on Friday 11th and Friday 18th December.

Children will need to wear trainers and bring a festive hat on the 11th for the Santa Dash.

CO-OP BAUBLES



Well done to all the children who have entered the Co-op's Christmas bauble competition. This is by far the best response we have ever had and we were literally blown away with the children's creations! **The Co-op will announce the winners next week.** Good luck everyone!

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES

The children have been busy rehearsing their Christmas songs and rhymes and we look forward to sharing the videos with you at the end of next week.

CHRISTMAS GROTTO & SHOP

Next week children will get chance to visit our Christmas shop and grotto in our eco-room, and purchase a gift for a family member or themselves! They will visit in their bubbles on different days of the week, in line with our COVID measures. If your child would like to purchase something for 50p - £2, please send the money in with them in a labelled envelope from Monday onwards.



There is a tub outside the main entrance, if you still wish to donate anything and thank you for all the donations of gifts so far.

RAFFLE TICKETS

Thank you for the amazing response to FOBS Christmas raffle. We still have some tickets available to purchase from the school office.

Please return all raffle ticket stubs and monies to school by Monday 14th December.

CHRISTMAS CARDS



Remember all cards must be brought into school by Friday 11th December.

The post-boxes will be opened next week and the cards given out for children / staff to take home to open.

THANK YOU!

On behalf of everyone at Bicton School and Nursery, we would like to say a very heartfelt thank you for all your support this term.

We wish you all a happy, healthy and safe Christmas and New Year.